PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

FRIDAY 13 JULY 2012
PRESENT

Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman, Susan Elwood, Margaret Baines, Margaret Cruden, Sandra Finney, Trish Campbell, June Barrett
APOLOGIES

Frank Havard (Chairman), Mrs King,  Jo Hartley, Elaine Hartshorne
Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed to be correct
The books which people have donated and which are displayed under the PPG notice board have, so far, raised £63.50
Messages were read out from the message box and discussed

MAB informed the meeting that it was time for the patient questionnaire to go out again (October).  The questions were read through and suggested alterations were made – please see copy attached.  

Next meeting Friday 17 August 2012 2 pm

